May 13, 2019

Rotary Club of Burkburnett
1104 Dove Lane
Burkburnett TX 76354

Dear Rotary Club of Burkburnett,

My name is Katie Ford and I am the Executive Director of the Burkburnett
Boys & Girls Club. We are a non-profit youth development facility that focuses on the
positive growth of our community’s youth through leadership programs, healthy life-
styles programs, youth sports leagues, and by stressing the importance of academic suc-
cess.

We are wanting to thank you for your donation that allowed us to purchase a
large shade structure to go over our current playground equipment. This allows our
youth members to play on the playground equipment for an extended time, as well as
UV Ray protection. Without the support of the Rotary Club we would not have been
able to provide our youth members with this luxury.

On 10/9/2018 The Rotary Club of Burkburnett presented us with a check in the
amount of $5,130.00. We have purchased the equipment and installed the poles, but we
are currently awaiting the correct parts from the manufacturer before we can finish the
installation.

The Burkburnett Boys & Girls Club is grateful for your donation and help on
this venture.

Sincerely,

Katie Ford

CEO Burkburnett B&G Club
kford@burkburnettbgc.org
940-569-2812
www.bgcburk.org
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